
STATE-WIDE ALERT - again:  The Spotted Lanternfly is damaging to many species of trees 
and has recently been found in 2 locations in Massachusetts.  We MUST stop its spread into 
our state by early intervention. It can be easily spread by plant stock at nurseries that 
were grown in infected areas.  Be vigilant and carefully inspect all plants from local nurseries 
before you take them home.  Please help by learning to recognize this noxious pest and its egg 
masses and report any sitings promptly.  All you need to know from the MA Dep't of Ag 
Resources can be found by clicking here.  

     
Adult Spotted Lanternfly (top), immature form (center), and fresh and weathered egg masses (bottom) 

 

 
 

 

https://www.mass.gov/news/state-agricultural-officials-urge-residents-to-report-signs-of-invasive-spotted-lanternfly

